The Happy Sheet

November 2013
November through February Session Times
The clocks changed on Saturday night so the session times will now be 9-1 and 1-5. 
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Liberty Tap Big Water Sail, November 9 and 10, 2013 10:00am
Join other Happy Sailors on a day sail to Liberty Tap at Lake Murray Marina for an early dinner. The boat will stay at Lake Murray Marina for the night. If you can’t make Saturday you can have a longer sail bringing it back on Sunday. We will connect participants for car pooling.
Bonus Big Boat Moonlight Sail, November 17, 5:15-9:15
Wrap up and bring your hot chocolate! Sunset and moonlight is a great combination! Member plus guest.
Turkey Sandwich Sail, November 30, 2013 10:00am-3:00pm
Let’s sail Wendy Lee, the Catalina 30, during daylight hours! Bring a hot drink and your leftover turkey sandwich for a relaxed few hours on the lake. Member plus guest.
This Winter’s Challenge: Lower Water in the Lake 
There is a chance that you are hearing reports about the water being lowered eight feet in the lake over the winter. This is true. We will need to take a little more caution at points and other known shallow spots. The lake is lowered every few years for the health of the water and the shoreline. It will not diminish our ability to operate! Generally the water we sail in is well over 20 feet deep so removing 8 feet will not be a problem. The docks we use are such that they can be moved out quite easily as the water drops. Extra care may be needed walking to the dock as “extra” shoreline is exposed. On a positive note once the water is at it’s lowest we will be able to get a good visual record of the shallow spots we have been respectful of with the lake full. We really do recommend you continue sailing when the water is lower…… it will not be a challenge, just an adjusted adventure!
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Drab Day, Glorious Sunset! October 19th Sunset to Moonlight Sail
It was a pretty good sailing day but it was “drab British weather” all day. That was until the sun went down! Check out the picture for one of the best sunsets we have enjoyed on Lake Murray and the golden Lake Murray water! More pictures are on Facebook!
3 New Members and Busy Weekends!
Positive challenges are hard to beat. October has brought 3 new members to the Happy Sails Club! November is bringing general public and college students to class at the same time for 2 Sundays. Movember doesn’t mean grow a Mustache, it means Mo Happy Sailors! More sailors are a great thing! It does mean that we need to provide more ways to sail! Check out the bonus Moonlight Sail on Sunday, November 17th, The Liberty Tap expedition on the weekend of November 9 and 10, and the Turkey Sandwich Sail on November 30th.
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                                                                 Al’s new spinnaker!

